


third and fifth grade students will begin testing, followed by fourth and fifth graders next
week, and sixth graders the week of April 14. That final week will also serve as a
makeup testing window for all grades. Please help your child do their best by ensuring
they get plenty of rest, eat a healthy breakfast, and arrive at school on time. For
additional information, we've attached the full testing schedule and are re-sharing the
parent letter that was previously sent home. Thank you for partnering with us to support
student success.
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Book Matters: Why 100 Books
al Home Changes Everything

Dear Parents,

district
ble information

My name is Julie Russo and [ am the
librarian, 1 am writing to share some v;
with our TUSD families.

Literacy skills are foundational to learning and academic
sucecess, Over the years, parents have asked me w Iml they

can do al home w improve their child's relati vil
books, reading, and school, The first answer m;
obvious: read fo them when they are young, and read w@ith
them when they are older.

The second answer may surprise you. The ‘magie
ingredient” to boost your child's chances of academic
success is having a 100+ books at home!

Research shows that when children have aceess to at least
100 hooks at home, their chances of suceceding increase
dramatieally. One study found that 100+ books al home
a grealer impact on a student’s success than i
parents’ edueation. or any other factor they studied. Ezvery
book in a child's kome matters.

If you would like to increase the amount of books in your
home, here are some tips. Keep in mind that building your
book collection doesn’'t have 1o happen overnight, or hreak
the hank,

+ Make use Df)ﬂl.ll' school library and local publie
I

ry.ore/map Lo locate them.
« Visit local thrift stores to purchase gently
greal prices,
Happy reading!
Julie Russo

District Librarian
jrussoatravisusd.org

Read wore aboul the study @l wwa.unitehooks.com

FOXBORO ELEMENTARY

Ng FOX BOOK
SWAP

ALWAYS OPEN

BOOK TO THE BOOK SHELFIN
FRONT OF THE FOXBORO
MULTIPURPOSE ROOM (NEXT TO
THE FOX FOOD PANTRY).

| . TAKE A BOOK AND/OR DONATE A

Dine & Donates






18th District PTA Fundraiser

Support our school and the 18th District PTA by attending a San Francisco Giants game
at Oracle Park through this special PTA fundraiser. Select games are available in April
and May, with Bleacher and View Reserve tickets priced at $15 plus a small fee. For
every ticket purchased through the special link using promo code 18PTA25, $5 will be
donated back to our school. This is a great opportunity to enjoy a fun day at the ballpark
while supporting our students. We hope to see many of our Foxboro families there.

SAVE THE DATE

SUPPORT YOUR 18TH DISTRICT PTA BY JOINING THE GIANTS AT ORACLE
PARK FOR ONE OF THE AVAILABLE FUNDRAISING GAMES.

PROMO CODE: 18PTA25
OFFER INCLUDES MOST APRIL/MAY GAMES

$5 OF EVERY TICKET SOLD GOES DIRECTLY
BACK TO YOUR 18TH DISTRICT PTA!
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FOXBORO PTA | %%
MEETINGS | 2025

9:30PM IN THE MPR



foxptavacaville@gmail.com

Golden West PTSA

We are excited to announce that Golden West Middle School has recently launched a
PTSA! While this may not apply to all students, we know many of your 5th and 6th
graders will soon be part of the Golden West community.

To help build connections and keep families informed, we encourage you to follow the
Golden West PTSA social media pages. By following them, you’ll get a sneak peek at
the programs and events they are planning, helping you feel connected and engaged
even before your student begins attending Golden West Middle School.



GOLDEN WEST
PTSA SOCIAL
MEDIA

FOLLOW US

Facebook Instagram

Immunization Reminder - Incoming 7th Graders

Attention parents of current 6th-grade students: A reminder that, in compliance with
California law, all incoming 7th-grade students are required to have a Tdap booster
(Tetanus, Diphtheria, and Pertussis) before the start of the school year. Please submit
proof of immunization to the school office by March 31, 2025, to ensure your child is
ready for next year. For any questions, please contact our health office. Thank you for
helping us keep our students safe and healthy!

Neurodiversity Month

April is Neurodiversity Month, and at Foxboro, we are proud to celebrate the many
exceptionalities that make our students unique and amazing. Throughout the month, we
will be recognizing and honoring the strengths and differences in how we all think and
learn. To show our support, students and staff are invited to participate every Thursday
by wearing sparkle, shine, or neurodiversity-themed gear. Together, we are promoting
kindness, understanding, and acceptance across our school community.




We all think differently!

All month long, we are celebrating Neurodiversity and the many
exceptionalities that make our Foxes uniquely amazing!

Let’s show our support and shine bright every Thursday —
wear your sparkle, shine, or neurodiversity-themed gear to
celebrate our diverse and brilliant community!

Together, we’ll promote kindness, understanding, and
acceptance across our classrooms and throughout our Foxboro
family.

Pastries with Parents

Join us for Pastries with Parents on Friday, April 11, 2025, from 7:30 to 8:00 AM in the
Foxboro MPR. This is a great opportunity to enjoy a light breakfast with your child and
connect with other families before the school day begins. Hosted by the Foxboro PTA,
this event is a wonderful way to build community and start the morning on a positive
note. We look forward to seeing you there.
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7:30-8:00 AM
FOXBORO MPR

Purple Up

Foxboro Families, please join us in recognizing and celebrating our military-connected
students on Tuesday, April 15, for Purple Up! Day. This special day is dedicated to
showing appreciation for the strength, resilience, and sacrifices of military children. We
encourage all students and staff to wear purple as a sign of support and recognition for
the unique experiences of our military families. Thank you for helping us honor and uplift
our military-connected students as part of our school community.



ek

PURPLE UP!
for military kids

Foxboro Elementary School
TUESDAY, APRIL 1S,

Wear purple in recognition and support of
our military children!

Spring Break
Foxboro Elementary School will be on Spring Break from April 18 through April 25,

2025. There will be no school during this time. We hope our students and families enjoy
a restful and refreshing break. School will resume on Monday, April 28, 2025. Please
plan accordingly, and we look forward to welcoming everyone back after the break.

Spring Spruce Up Day

Spring Spruce Up Day is coming! Mark your calendars for Saturday, April 26th from 9:00
AM to 4:00 PM and help us clean up and beautify our community! District 6 residents
(south of Alamo and east of Peabody) are invited to clear clutter, dump debris, and
share surplus items at multiple drop-off locations—including the Foxboro School parking




